
 

needs for germination with a real life 

class experiment using cress. 
R.E 

For R.E, we have looked at how people pray in 
different religions such Christianity, Islam 
and Hinduism. The children enjoyed learning 
about the similarities and differences between 
these prayers.   

History 

In History, we have been learning about the 
ancient Greek civilization. The children have 
found it very interesting learning about how 
the ancient Greeks lived their lives, wars and 
myths. 

Computing. 

In computing we have created our own iMovie 
linking to our science topic of ‘Plants’. Our 
movie tells the audience how to create an 
experiment about growing cress. It goes through 
step by step from introduction, prediction, 
method, results and conclusion. We are 
amazing filmmakers and scientists! 

French. 

In French we have been learning the French 
story Les Quatre Amis (The Four Friends),  
This story has helped the children learn how 
to talk about animals and describe their colour 
and movement. 

 

 

We are very proud of the children this term.  

 

Year 3 Team 

Home Learning 
As part of their home 
learning, it is crucial 
for children to take 
their reading books 
home every day and 
read to an adult. 
Once they have done 
this, their diaries need 
to be signed by an 
adult.  
 
Furthermore, pupils 
are expected to learn 
their spellings in 
preparation for the 
tests they have on 
Fridays.  
 
Pupils are also expected 
to login into Times 
Tables Rockstars to 
develop their 
multiplication fluency 
skills and Purple Mash 
to complete topic based 
activities set by their 
teachers.   
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Stanton Bridge Primary School Newsletter 

Greetings, this letter is to inform you about the 
learning in Year 3! 

The Year 3 team consists of our teachers: Mrs 
Sangha, Mrs Begum, Mrs Griffin’s and Miss 
Pahl.  

  

 

English  

This term pupils have been exploring the text 
‘How To Train Your Dragon’. Pupils have ex-
plored the different features used in the text 
such as expanded noun phrases, fronted ad-
verbials and conjunctions. With this in depth 
exploration of the text structure pupils have 
then been able to write their own version of the 
story! Ask your child to re-tell their story to 
you. 

Mathematics   

This term children have looked addition and 
subtraction and have been using number lines, 
column method, and decomposition method. We 
have also looked at multiplication and division.  

 

 

We have been using grid method, arrays and 
bus stop method to support us in our working 
out.  

Science 

This term pupils have been exploring the 

topic of ‘Plants’ pupils have been exploring; 

How they grow, what they need to grow, 

the different parts of a plant and the 

life cycles of them. They have also 

developed their knowledge on flowers and 

know the reproduction of flowers. Pupils 

have further investigated the conditions 
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